
Reminders  -  Week Commencing 24 January 2020 

 

Tuesday,  14th January  -  Year 4, Swimming 

 

Thursday, 30th January  -  Year 2 are looking forward to a visit from the Japan Society  

 

 

 

REMINDERS:-  

 

If your child wears earrings to school they must be small studs only and the children should 

be able to remove and put them back in themselves if they are having PE or swimming.  

 

Parking at the rear of the school is not always considerate and the children are finding it 

difficult to see to safely cross the road. Please consider this when you are parking. Thank 

you.   

 

If your child is unable to attend an after school club because of an appointment, play date 

etc, the School Office must be notified of this and how they are going home and who with 

on the morning of the club.  

Thanks for your help with this. 

 

 

 

 


